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P3S Newsletter Term 2                               Session 2016/17
Welcome back after the October Holidays.  Mrs East has started her maternity leave and we (Mrs Booth and Mrs Lewis) are looking forward to the term ahead.
Timetable

Library – every second Monday which commences Monday 31st October.  Further dates are 14th November, 28th November and 12th December.
ICT – Monday with specialist Mr Wilson.

Science – Wednesday with Mrs Murray.
Kodaly – Wednesday with Mrs Okumu.
PE – Monday and Thursday with the class teacher.
Art, Music, Drama will be led by the class teachers. 
Reading/Homework
This will follow the same pattern as last term.  We appreciate your continued support with your child.  If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact either of us.
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Topic                                             
The children have begun to explore their new topic ‘Space’.  They have been showing a good existing knowledge of the topic and have been discussing what they would like to find out about.  We are sure they will enjoy sharing their learning with you at their café this term. 
Dates to Remember Term 2
· Monday & Tuesday 14th/15th November              In-Service Day
· Saturday 19th November                                    Christmas Fair
· Wednesday 23rd November                                P3S Café (approx. 9.15 – 10am)
· Friday 16th December                                         P3 Christmas Party
· Wednesday 21st December                                 Church Service/last day of term
Thank you for your support
Mrs Lewis and Mrs Booth
Class Teachers
